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I, Craig Scott, appose such policies that would put more limitations on the amout of leverage we investers will be
allowed in trading currencies. The limitations you are proposing does not allow investors like myself with little
capitol to participate in the markets. I have chosen to learn and understand risk to take better control of my
investments. Placing limitations on leverage amounts will not afford me the opportunity to utilize my learning and
will only promote a playing field for only large companies to invest in the markets. What this country needs is
policy makers who create opportunities for all individuals and not create policies that only benefit the few.
Education is something we need more of concerning economic understanding and how money is created, used
and most of all utilitized to make more money. By making that information more available to more people, we will
create tremendous opportunities throughout the world concerning economic growth for all to enjoy.

I work hard for my money and this recent economic downturn has brought to my understanding, that it is my
responsibilitie to take control of my investments, start to understand risk and take advantage of the markets as
best I can. Decreasing the amount of leverage I have currently in forex markets is like decreasing the power
of money I have left and that limits the opportunity for me to create wealth.

Sincerely,

Craig Scott
Austin, Texas


